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TLC Connect   

TLC Family Resource Center     

13220 Bellflower Blvd.  

Downey, CA 90242 

Phone:  (562) 904-3577    

Fax: (562) 469-7155 
 

Warren High School and Downey 
High School demonstrated the 
“Pillar of Caring” during the March 
Madness fundraiser for TLC. With 
creative fundraising ideas and the 
support from parents, students, 
teachers, counselors, coaches, 
community members and 
administrators, 40K was donated to 
the TLC Program. Your generous 
donations will allow Downey TLC 
to serve many more families.  
 
TLC relies heavily on community 
support! 
 
TLC would like to thank Downey 
High School and Warren High 
School for their generous 
donations. 
 
THANK YOU! 
 

 

Our goal is to create a True Lasting Connection 

between the City of Downey and the families of 

the Downey Unified School District to ensure 

healthy and successful futures for all our children.   

 

Don’t wait… 
Vaccinate Now! 
In collaboration with PIH and TLC, 

$5.00 Tdap clinics were offered in 

April and May at Sussman Middle 

School.  A third Tdap clinic will be 

offered at TLC on Wednesday, 

June 15th. All students entering the 

7th grade are required to have the 

vaccination. Our goal is to ensure 

that all 7th grade students are in the 

classroom ready to learn on the 

first day of school. 

 

T-Dap Clinic 
 

 

 

Kathleen Succa, Director, Student Services 
Luz Perez, TLC Coordinator 

Claudia Garcia, TLC Secretary  
 

            Thank you for your time this school year! 

Arlene Salazar, Director of Parks & Recreation, City of Downey 

Barbara Halbmaier, Independent Studies Teacher, D.U.S.D. 

Beth Trombley, Director, Public Affairs, Downey Kaiser Medical Center 

Christina Ambrosino, Assistant Director, Exchange Club Family Support Center 

Concepcion Quintero, Assistant Principal, Downey High School 

Darryl Browning, Assistant Principal, Warren High School 

Debra Camacho, Counselor, Sussman Middle School 

Dr. Marion Solovei, Clinical Supervisor, JCFS 

Jennifer Robbins, Principal, Old River Elementary School 

Laura Dawson, School Psychologist, D.U.S.D. 

Luz Valdes, Health Services, D.U.S.D. 

Robin Martin, Principal, Lewis Elementary School 

Rose Boland/Julie Helm (co-members), Retired DUSD Administrators-Volunteers 

Xochitl Ortiz, Assistant Principal, Columbus High School  
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 Medical Services 

 Vision Care 

 Dental Care 

 Teens in Crisis 

 Parental Education 

 Food and Clothing 

 Counseling/Support Groups 

 Referral Services  

(Connections to outside 

agencies) 

 Low Cost Health Insurance 

Enrollment  

 Homeless Support 

 

We are a Certified Enrollment     

Entity for Covered California. 

 

   All health services are free and 

   available to students who attend    

   schools in the Downey Unified   

   School District. 

 

The 4th Annual 5K Run/Walk was held on February 27, 2016 

at Apollo Park. Over 1000 participants, sponsors, vendors, 

spectators and volunteers came out to support this great 

annual event that benefits the TLC Family Resource Center.  

The word “fun” was repeatedly used by attendees to describe 
the event.  Children in strollers, veteran runners and those just 

participating to support TLC could all be seen traveling the 5K 

path with determination. Many competitive teams within 

Downey Unified School District were created and groups 

throughout the city formed their own teams. The sense of 

community spirit was evident in all of the support TLC 

received. Approximately $30,000.00 was raised! 

 

 

 

In the Spotlight 

TLC’s Biggest Fundraiser of this School Year 
Services Offered 

Best Wishes 

TLC Volunteer, 
Vanessa Garcia, 
was honored at 
the Downey 
Coordinating 
Council 
Volunteer 
Banquet!  

Congratulations! 

 

TLC would like to wish our 

director, Kathleen Succa, a 

very happy retirement and 

good luck on her future 

endeavors. Thank you for 

your support! 

 

Picture from left to right: State Assembly Member - 
Christina Garcia, TLC Coordinator -Luz Perez, Senior 
Advisor Rep. for Lucille Roybal-Allard- Kim Tachiki , TLC 
Volunteer- Vanessa Garcia, Downey Unified  School 
District Superintendent- Dr. John Garcia. 

 

Kaiser Permanente awarded a 

30K grant to TLC to support 

services for the 2016-2017 

school year! 

Good News 


